
RED NOSE DAY 

We have now had our official         

certificate form Comic Relief to thank 

us for our fundraising efforts earlier in 

the year.  Thank you for your          

donations towards the red nose.  We 

raised a total of £200 

END OF YEAR FUN DAY 

Please see the poster attached to this 

newsletter detailing our exciting fun 

day we have planned as a treat for the 

children at the end of the year.  We 

are expecting this to be an amazing 

day and I personally thank Mrs Gough 

for her hard work in organising all of 

the activities for the children to partake 

in.  As we stated, this is a ‘treat’.  With 

that in kind, we are sure that the      

children’s behaviour will be the        

absolute best it has ever been in the 

upcoming weeks.  School has        

contributed a huge amount of money 

to this so that all the children can     

benefit from the day, and to ensure 

they are not stopped from taking part 

due to  financial reasons.  The whole 

day is being offered to the children for 

just £4.00.  Now all we need to do is 

pray for sun! 

HOLY COMMUNION 

Please keep the children making their 

First Holy Communion on Saturday in 

your prayers.  They have been         

prepared beautifully and we are sure it 

will be a beautiful occasion. 
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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S  

 

DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

 

10.6.2017 

First Holy 

Communion 

15.6.2017 

Confirmation 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in home, school and parish families.” 

SPECIAL MENTION 

Recently, I received two         

separate phone calls from 

school.  One was from our chair 

of governors and one was from 

a member of the public.  Both 

were to praise a young boy in 

our school community.  We were 

so proud that both of these 

adults took time out of their day 

to praise Colm Richings.  They 

had both been to a funeral of a 

local man that Colm had also 

attended.  He spoke about his 

deceased neighbour, in what 

was apparently an amazingly 

confident, heart-felt and warm 

way.  I have to say, I was not 

surprised by the phone calls 

because we know what a star 

Colm is in school, but we were 

delighted to learn he is equally 

as fantastic when out of school 

and representing us in the local 

community.  Well done, Colm.  

We are all extremely proud of 

you.  

  

 

 

Vocations Mass 

Thank you to the four Year 6 

girls who gave up their time to       

represent St Anne’s at the     

vocations mass before half 

term. 

 

 

 

 

 

INDEPENDENT ADVICE 

Please find attached a flyer/

poster detailing free,             

independent and confidential 

welfare benefits/debt advice 

sessions that are being         

delivered around Coventry. It 

has been designed so you 

can see quickly where they 

are in the city by day. Please 

dispose of any old flyers/

posters you may have been 

sent you and now only use 

the attached one. The other 

change to the service is the 

Monday afternoon drop-in in 

Willenhall is changing       

location. From Monday 12th 

June we will be delivering 

this    session from Willenhall          

Educatio Employment and 

Training Centre, Robin 

Hood Road, CV3 3AN.  

 Education Employment 

and Training Centre, Robin 

Hood Road, CV3 3AN.  

 



  

  

 
If you need help with a benefits or debt problem,  

you can go along to any of the following sessions - you do not need an appointment.  

If you have a form to fill in, please call 024 76521100 before attending.  
  

Please note that the time available for each person at these ‘drop-in’ sessions is limited and we may not be able to see everyone who needs 

help.  We see people on a ‘first come first served basis’ and we may have to ask you to come back another day once the session is full.  
  

Please bring with you any paperwork you have about your problem, such as letters and bills.  

We may not be able to deal with everything on your first visit but we can make you an appointment to come back if you 

need further help. 

www.covadvice.org.uk      t: 024 7652 1100     e: info@covadvice.org.uk     twiter: @covadvice  

Coventry Independent Advice Service Ltd is a registered charity (1015216) and a company limited by guarantee in 

England and Wales (2761115).  Authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority (FRN: 628958).  
  

Day Venues Times 

Monday 

Wyken: Richard Lee Children's Centre, The Drive, 
CV2 5FU 9.00 am to 11.30 am 

Canley: Children’s Centre Charter Primary School, 
Mitchell Avenue, CV4 8DW 

9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Foleshill: Children’s Centre, 454    
Foleshill Road, CV6 5LB 9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Wood End: Moat House Children’s Centre, Deedmore Road, 
CV2 1EQ 

1.30 pm to 4.00 pm 

Willenhall: Willenhall Education Employment & Training Cen-
tre, 239 Robin Hood Rd CV3 3AN 1.30 pm to 4.00 pm 

Tuesday 

Holbrooks: Community Care Association, The Park, 
Holbrook Lane, CV6 4DE 

9.00 am to 11.30 am 

Wood End: Leisure & Neighbourhood Centre, Winston Avenue, 
CV2 1EA 9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Hillfields: St Peters Centre, Charles 
Street, CV1 5NP 

9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Wednesday 

Tile Hill: Children’s Centre, Jardine 
Crescent, CV4 9PL 9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Willenhall: Hagard Community Centre, Remembrance Road, 
CV3 3DG 

9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Holbrooks: Community Care Association, The Park, 
Holbrook Lane, CV6 4DE 5.00 pm to 7.00 pm 

Thursday 

Bell Green: The Library, 
17-23 Riley Square, Bell Green, CV2 1LS 

9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Stoke Aldermoor: Life Centre, 78 Round 
House Rd, Coventry CV3 1DA 9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Foleshill: Children’s Centre, 454 Fo-
leshill Road, CV6 5LB 

1.30 pm to 4.00 pm 

Willenhall: Hagard Community Centre, Remembrance Road, 
CV3 3DG 1.30 pm to 4.00 pm 

Friday 

Spon Gate: Children’s Centre, Upper Spon 
Street, CV1 3BQ 

9.30 am to 12.00 noon 

Bell Green: The Library, 
17-23 Riley Square, Bell Green, CV2 1LS 

1.30 pm to 4.00 pm 



 “To err is human; to forgive is divine.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Zachary Victoria M 

Year 1 Habi Alaska 

Year 2 Marika Sandile 

Year 3 Dimitrios Colm 

Year 4 James  Lilly-May 

Year 5 Bianca Rheana 

Year 6 Brandon Awa 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who have 

had a birthday this week: 

Lilly-May, Sophie Lewis, Ollie, Mariam, Sienna, 

Renee, Elma-Rose, Joshua. 

Reece’s Sports star: 

Praise David 

Class % Target met 

YEAR R 93.7  

YEAR 1 98.1 yes 

YEAR 2 95.9  

YEAR 3 96.0  

YEAR 4 96.7  

YEAR 5 95.3  

YEAR 6 96.7  

Well done to 

year 1 —

winners of the 

£5 this week 

The Kindness Tree: Brandon Year 6 & Aadam Year 6 



 

 

ST ANNE’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

SUMMER FUN DAY! 
WEDNESDAY 19TH JULY 2017 

 

To celebrate the end of the term we are holding a summer fun day during 
school hours for all the children to enjoy! 

 

Included for ONLY £4.00 per child there will be ……. 

A photo booth 
Bouncy Castle 

Inflatable Bungee Run 
Inflatable Gladiator Duel 

Inflatable Fun Run 
Donkey Rides 

Ice cream cone 
Fair stalls 

 

AIP, the schools catering company will be providing a BBQ – order forms will be 
sent out separately for this. 

 

Please make payment at the school office along with your reply slip as soon as possible. 


